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Upcoming Dates
Feb. 17 - Asynchronous Day
Feb. 20 - No School
Feb. 21 - Steering Meeting
Feb. 24 - Uppers Play
March 3 - Non-Student Day
March 10 - Talent Show
March 10 - Parade Prep

Our students had the wonderful opportunity to have the Hoopbus
visit our school for a PE Takeover.  The energy in the air was electric.  
The students loved watching their teachers play against the "pros." 
 Some of the featured guests were Chris Staples, Smoove, Bug Bug,
Grizzly Moonz, Elvin Rodriquez, and Bodybag. 

The Hoopbus builds off of the NBA All-Star Weekend to giveback to
the host city by providing PE Takeovers to teach basketball skills to
students.  We were excited to be chosen as one of the five schools they
visited during their Show Salt Love tour. 
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I hope you have all been staying warm these past few weeks. 

Our students have enjoyed learning more about Black History as
we celebrate Black History Month.  We celebrate different
musicians each morning during our morning song while
providing an interesting fact.  Teachers are also presenting great
lessons within their classrooms to help students better
understand the contributions made by Black Americans. 

If you interested in supporting your child in learning more about
Black History Month you can find additional information here.  

OC's Got Talent - Whole School Talent Show will be on March 10th
at 6:30 PM.  Please sign up by March 1st if your student would
like to perform.  Please look at the rehearsal dates listed on the
sign-up sheet.  Sign up here to participate in the talent show.   

https://blackhistorymonth.gov/
https://docs.google.com/document/d/15HOutl3HPztnTy1dLPwOLTEYYCz7T56gSVj2fSjURao/edit


 

OC IN THE ST 
PATRICK’S 
PARADE 
S A T  M A R A C H  1 1 T H @ 1 1 : 0 0  G A T E W A Y  

Bring your bike, scooter, wagon, and wheels to decorate at school

before the talent show. Decorations will be provided. Green OC


shirts available to borrow for the parade. 

Parade Prep
3/10@5:00 



Bethechangeyouwanttosee!

Students, parents, teachers, alumni:
Share your thoughts and make things happen!

Take the Philosophy Survey

Courtesy of the OC Philosophy Commitee

It takes ony 5 - 15 minutes, your feedback is valuable


